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ZyMin Corporation 
2906 Marilyn Road 
 Colorado Springs 

 Colorado 80909-1044  
 
 
 
          16 October 2018 
          
 
Mr., Elliott Russell 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
Minerals Regulatory Program 
Office of Mined Land Reclamation  
Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety 
Colorado Department of Natural Resources 
1313 Sherman St., Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
RE: Reclamation Permit Application; Ten Percenter (CMC254209; CO DRMS Permit ID No. M-2018-036, USFS 
File Code 2810-021210 MPO-2018-004) 
 
 
Dear Mr. Russell; 
 
This letter is in request of 90-day extension to the comment and review period for our 110(2) Reclamation 
Permit application, M-2018-036.  The recent, second adequacy review and resulting letter of inadequacy 
dated 12 October 2018, a hard copy that has yet to be delivered, has prompted this request due to the very 
short time allowed to answer the adequacy concerns and redraft most of the maps.   
 
Please let me know as soon as is convenient for you, what else must be done to ensure that our application is 
not rendered useless so that we might not incur another $1,000 application fee or endure additional delays 
beyond this extension. 
  
 
         Sincerely, 
 
             
         Charles Sulfrian  
         President 
 
 
Ec: A. Titterington, USFS 
      D. Williams, Teller County Planning  
      


